
 

 

 

 

 

 

4/16/2020 The ‘Office Visit No Charge' order will be deactivated  

Audience: Clinic Providers and Surgeons 

Change: The ‘Office Visit No Charge’ order will no longer be available in Cerner. Instead, users should 

use the ‘Post op - Visit no charge 99024’ order. Users’ favorite folders and quick order pages will 

automatically update. 

Purpose: The ‘Office Visit No Charge’ order should no longer be used in Cerner.  

Impact: Users will no longer be able to place the ‘Office Visit No Charge’ order 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 


